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Summary of request 

The Authority was asked for the number of IVF babies carried by surrogate mothers that have been 

rejected by the commissioning parents in the UK. 

HFEA response 

The requested information is not held by the HFEA, and the HFEA is not aware of any 

organisation that collates such data. 

 


